
CRA Newsletter, 5-28-2019 

Message from the Principal 
Dear Parents, 
       I can't believe how fast the year has gone by.  It has been a great year with a full year of 
implementing the new math program, Eureka Math (aka Engage New York). 
       The staff began working as small teams to research and put into place instruction that each 
teacher would like to develop.  This teacher-lead professional development will continue into 
next year. 
       Our sixth graders spent 4 days in and around Teton National Park in April.  Our 6th grade 
classes next year will attend this wonderful program in the Spring of 2020. 
       Our PTO has been fantastic in their efforts for the students and the school community.   
       The school is one of two finalists for the Charter School of the Year Award and our SAGE 
scores last spring were the top of all Utah Charter Schools. 
       There are too many great things that have happened this year to mention them all, but I 
want to thank the teachers, the volunteers, the board of trustees, the aides, our support staff, 
the parents and the students for a great year! 
        Have a great summer and we look forward to seeing most of you next year. 
-Kent Fuller 

After School Care 
Several parents have asked us for referrals for After School Care programs.  Though we cannot 
endorse any companies that provide this service, we can tell you what companies currently provide 
transportation to their facility from CRA: 
               -Millcreek Activity Center, 4405 S. 1025 E., (385) 468-1570 
               -JCC (Jewish Community Center), 2 N Medical Dr., (801) 581-0098 
               -World Class Tae Kwon Do, 3909 Highland Dr., 801-272-5444 

Lunch Money 

As it is the final week of school, students should not be eating lunches on credit – student lunch 

accounts need to be paid in full ASAP.  Some student accounts have already run out of money 

and they need lunch money to finish out the year. 

Any money left in the student lunch account will carry over to the next year.  Please contact 

dstevens@canyonrimacademy.org regarding your students’ lunch balance or if you have 

questions about their lunch account.  

LOST & FOUND 
One last call for the CRA Lost & Found collection located in the hall by the multipurpose room.  It is 
overflowing with every lost item imaginable, from coats to lunch boxes to clothing, etc.!  Please come in 
and claim things that belong to your family.  Any items remaining in the Lost & Found by the last day of 
school will be donated to charity.    

Summer Meal Program 
Nutritious free meals are available for children ages 18 and younger at many Utah locations 
throughout the summer while school is out of session.  For available locations visit the USDA website 
at https://www.fns.usda.gov/summerfoodrocks or contact the Utah State Board of Education, Child 
Nutrition programs at 801-538-7680.   

https://www.google.com/search?q=jewish+community+center+salt+lake+city&rlz=1C1GGRV_enUS751US751&oq=jewish+communit&aqs=chrome.2.0j69i57j0l4.8063j0j7&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8&safe=active&ssui=on
mailto:dstevens@canyonrimacademy.org
https://www.fns.usda.gov/summerfoodrocks


***The next time you hear from us will be in August.  Watch for letters with your child’s 
teacher assignment for 2019-2020…those should arrive by August 8th.  The calendar for 
the 2019-2020 school year is posted on our website.   
  
CALENDAR 
Wednesday, May 29:  Field Day, for students, Non-Uniform Day 
                                    9:00-12:00; 4th-6th Grades & AM Kindergarten 
                                    12:30-3:00; 1st-3rd Grades & PM Kindergarten 
Friday, May 31:           -Year End Concert in the Canyon Rim Park Amphitheater, 8:45 a.m.  

Parents Invited! 
                                    -6th Grade Graduation in the CRA Multipurpose Room, 10:00 a.m. 
                                    -Non-Uniform Day         
  
  
  
 


